
Dear (patient name), 

2022 IS COMING SOON! Although, 2021 has continued to present 
us all with many challenges (some positive and some negative), we do not 
want to add dental emergencies and dental disease to anyone’s negative list. 
We want to ensure that you receive your dental health checkup and 
preventive cleaning before the year ends.  

For those who have dental insurance policies, we want to ensure that 
you have received both of your dental cleanings and utilize your benefits 
before they expire at the end of the year. For those who do not have a dental 
insurance to contribute to their care, which is perfectly ok. We have options 
to make your dentistry affordable, so you can keep your teeth healthy for a 
lifetime. 

Our office is thoroughly committed to prevention, proper care, and the 
comfort of our patients post COVID. We will make every effort to help you 
maximize your insurance benefits while receiving the treatment that is best 
for you, with the best possible materials, and the safest protocols for 
cleanliness. 

Please call our office @ xxx-xxxx to schedule your dental checkup 
and/or treatment appointment day. We look forward to serving you and your 
family.  

Sincerely,  

(Dentist name) 


